KINGDOM OF BAHRAIN

MINISTRY OF HEALTH

P.O. BOX 12

Bahrain, Arabian Gulf



وزارة الصحـــة ص.ب: ١٢ البحرين - الخليج العربـي

	رقم:
No	
No	1 4 1 1
	تاريخ:
Date	

Dear Dr. Maheeba Abdalla,

We would like to inform you that the Secondary Health Care Research Sub Committee (SHCRC) has approved your research proposal titled "Treatment of Hepatitis C with DAAs: A Single Center Experience and Review of Literature', in the meeting (10/17) held on 11/07/2017.

We all wish you a successful research and request you to update us with its progress.

Best wishes.

Regards,

Jepartment

On behalf of the SHCRC

Dr. Eman Farid Head of the SHCRC